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In respect of questions Q6.0.2 and Q6.0.3 we refer you to the responses of the relevant local authorities and their
archaeological curators. Local Government archaeological curators will be best placed to address these matters in the first
instance (as they would normally have the greater role in advising LPAs on the detail of archaeological submissions
post-DCO).



